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Mail in voting is important to our communities and the people of this state. Many are
disabled, unable to travel to a voting booth. Many work and are unable to afford to
take a day off to vote, seeing as there is no holiday off of work to vote. The
elimination of voting by mail is nothing but a partisan power grab by a political party
that thinks they can eliminate our rights and make more difficult our lives in order to
grasp onto any thread of control and power they can, under the guise of "stopping
voter fraud". Please, do not allow the elimination of voting by mail from Oregonians.



